INSTITUTE OF TROPICAL MEDICINE, ANTWERP, BELGIUM

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT
The Institute of Tropical Medicine will hold its Annual Colloquium on Thursday and
Friday, the 11th and 12th December 1986 on:

HELMINTH ZOONOSES

with particular reference to the tropics

The veterinary department is in charge of the organization of this colloquium. It is our
intention to devote several sessions to the most prevalent zoonoses in the tropics, with
special emphasis on cysticercosis, hydatidosis and larva migrans. Both medical and
veterinary aspects will be considered.

The official language for the meeting is English but presentations in other languages
will be accepted.

Authors who wish to present a paper are invited to submit a title as soon as possible.
More detailed information will be sent to those who intend to participate. All the
papers accepted by the organizing committee will be published in the proceedings of
the colloquium. The invited papers and abstracts of accepted papers will appear in the
Annals of the Belgian Society of Tropical Medicine.

We kindly invite hereby all those who want to submit a paper or who would like to
attend the colloquium to register their name and address with the organizing

committee.
Responsible for the Colloquium Organizing Committee
S. GEERTS Prof. Dr. J. MORTELMANS, Dr. S. GEERTS
Veterinary Department Dr. J. BRANDT, Dr. V. KUMAR,
Institute of Tropical Medicine Dr. P. KAGERUKA, Dr. R. DE DEKEN

Nationalestraat 155
B-2000 Antwerp (Belgium)
Tel: 03/238.58.80

Telex: 31648 TROPIC (B)
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